
Thank you for a particularly nice week! Here are your flyers: 

Newsletter 4.19.24.pdf  

Staff were so excited to return from break and see the beginnings of the new OSW 
Garden.  Thank you to our OSO and the family volunteers that are refreshing this very 
important part of our school.  We will have news on planting soon! 

The Spring Concert was exceptional. Our students were poised and practiced, and Mr. 
McCleary, Mrs. Taylor, and Mr. Chiapetta were rock stars. Thanks to Mrs. Nelson for 
attending the daytime show as well with her baby! Here is some footage of the daytime 
show: 

I received word from our Director of Facilities that parking spaces from the garden to the 
rear of the building will be painted in during summer break. This will maximize the amount 
of room for families have during pickup. 

Have a great weekend! 

 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bc-gfwZdl0iL1peXCRLIGQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRoA-4fP0R1aHR0cHM6Ly9tc2cuc2Nob29sbWVzc2VuZ2VyLmNvbS9tLz9zPWtRbmx5Nkh3UnI4Jm1hbD1lNGE4ZjI5Y2I4YTgzZjQ1YjgzZWU4MjJhMjVhOTgxMzhkNjQxYTMyNTQ2YjkzMDRmMTcyZjM0MGY1ZTM4MzQ4VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpmH5-6Imb6CxxAUhxra2Vyd2luQHdhdGVyZm9yZHNjaG9vbHMub3JnWAQAAAAB


 

April 19, 2024 

SAVE THE DATE:  
apr. 20 garden building 10-12 
apr. 21 garden building 9-11  
apr. 22-26 circus week 
Apr. 23—oso meeting 5:15pm 
apr. 23 & 25 Volleyball clinic 
may 3—OSO movie night  

Kindergarten registration packets are now available. 
Please stop in to the main office to pick one up if you 

will have a child in Kindergarten next year.  

Joseph Macrino 
Principal 
jmacrino@waterfordschools.org 
Kathy Kerwin 
Secretary 
kkerwin@waterfordschools.org 
Jayne Hill 
School Nurse 
jhill@waterfordschools.org





































 

PK Breakfast and Lunch  

Calendar for MAY 



K-5 Breakfast and Lunch Calendars for MAY 





april PRE-K  
breakfast and lunch menu 



april K-12 breakfast and lunch menus 



Revised Waterford Public Schools Calendar 

for the 2023-2024 School Year 



Revised Elementary Letter Rotation  

Schedule for the 2023-2024 School Year 


